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Memorandum - City of Gulfport  
Purchasing  
 

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Council    

From: Connie Debenport, Purchasing Manager 

 

Date: April 4, 2014 

  

Re: Recommendation to Award Professional Engineering Design Services 

 Repair of Piers and Jetties – Hurricane Isaac 

 

 

On Friday, March 28, 2014, the City of Gulfport received 3 submissions in response to 

the above mentioned RFP.  The selection committee convened on Friday, April 04, 

2014 for the purpose of evaluating the proposals received to determine if there was a 

need for interviews, discuss the submissions and turn in grading sheets. 

The below table represents the submitting firms and points assessed in accordance with 

the grading criteria as noted in the RFP. 

 

Design Firm Total 

Points 

Compton Engineering 264 

Pickering Firm 261 

BMA 255 

 

 

Based on the grading criteria as presented, the selection committee is requesting your 

approval to enter into negotiations and subsequently approve contract agreement with 

Compton Engineering upon receipt of official approval documentation from FEMA. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


